
NOTICE OF 
OFFICE OF PUBLIC SCHOOL 

CONSTRUCTION 
STAKEHOLDER MEETING 

Stakeholder Meeting Information: 

Wednesday, August 14, 2019 
McBride High School, Auditorium 
7025 Parkcrest Street 
Long Beach, CA  90808 
10:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 

This meeting will be webcast. 

Facilitators: 

Tracy Sharp, Supervisor, Program Services 
Brian LaPask, Manager, Policy and Operations 

AGENDA 
• Convene Meeting;

• Discuss and review a summary of all stakeholder input received regarding
potential regulatory amendments to the School Facility Program for the Career
Technical Education Facilities Program funding order. Continue the discussion
and receive additional stakeholder input.

• Additional stakeholder comments can be submitted to the Office of Public School
Construction through Thursday, August 15, 2019 at OPSCCTEFP@dgs.ca.gov.

To register for this meeting, please sign up on EventBrite here. 

General Information 
(916) 376-1771

For further information, please contact Mr. Brian LaPask, Policy and Operations 
Manager, at (916) 375-4667. 

This notice can be found on OPSC’s website at  http://www.dgs.ca.gov/opsc. 
Individuals who need auxiliary aids for effective participation are invited to make their requests and 
references known to Ms. Lisa Jones at (916) 376-1753 five days prior to the meeting. 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/office-of-public-school-construction-stakeholder-meeting-2-ctefp-tickets-67259895157
http://www.dgs.ca.gov/opsc
mailto:OPSCCTEFP@dgs.ca.gov

